
 

 

4th September 2025 
 
Dear Families   

 
Year 7 ‘Meet the Tutor’ – Tuesday 16th September 2025 
 
 
We would like to invite you to our 'Meet the Tutor' event on Tuesday 16th September 2025 from 3.45pm 
– 5.30pm. 
 
This is a fantastic opportunity to meet with your child's form tutor and Head of Year to review your child’s 
transition to secondary school. This event also offers an occasion for you to ask any questions you may 
have or to share any further information which can help us to support your child to reach their full potential.  
 
To ensure that everyone can be seen in a timely manner we are asking that families come in in two groups, 
please see below: 
 
Students whose surname starts with letters A-M – 3:45 – 4:40PM  
Students whose surname starts with letters O-Z – 4:30-5:30PM  
 
Please confirm your attendance by emailing parents@mulberryacademyshoreditch.org. Please state your 
child’s name and tutor group.  Alternatively, you may respond to the text message you will receive by stating 
Yes or No, stating your child’s name and tutor group. 
 
On the day of the event Year 7 finish at 3:15pm and directed through the front entrance as usual, they will 
then be able to come back in with you for your allocated appointment time.   
 
Thank you in advance for your attendance and we look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 16th September 
2025. 
 
If you have any questions or would like further information, please contact reception on 020 7920 7900. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ms J Pitts 
Head of Year 7  
 
 
 


